
 

NEWSLETTER 

THIS MONTH: JUNE 2017 
SPRING IS HERE! 
The warmer weather is here and we want to enjoy it! Please remember 
to pack hats for your child in their backpacks for days we go out for 
walks.  
 

GRADUATION DAY 
The last day school for this year is June 28th. We will be having 
graduation for both the preschool and toddler rooms.  
 
Toddler Graduation will be at 11:00 am and Preschool Graduation will be 
at 11:30 am.  
 
The Bare Foot Players will be doing a play for us after preschool 
graduation is done. Pack a picnic lunch and join us! 

 
THANK YOU! 
This year has been a year of lots of changes and transitions for ADNS! 
The board would like to thank the staff for all their hard work and 
commitment to making this year so smooth! You all did an amazing job! 
 
Thank you Lois, Bonnie, Mary-Kate, Jessie, Debbie and Ursula!  

 
 


